
May 8, 1996 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C.  20505 

 

Re: Assassination Records Review Board Request for Additional Information and 

 Records No. CIA-1                                                          

                                              

 

Dear John: 

 

We would like to thank you for the materials that the CIA has provided in response to ARRB Request 

#1 for Additional Information.  We appreciate the time and effort required to collect these.   

 

In reviewing these documents, however, we have determined that CIA did not fully comply with all of 

our requests.  While we realize that coordinating these requests may be difficult, the limited time 

remaining in our mandate requires that we again request that you furnish this information, which we 

believe will assist us in reviewing and locating records more efficiently.  At your convenience, we 

would like to meet with an HRG representative to discuss these gaps in information and specify the 

requests that still need to be fulfilled.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Barry Harrelson 


